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Proposed 2021 Church Budget 
 
The Stewardship Committee has prepared the 2021 budget proposal. Copies are 
on the ledge in the Vestibule. There will be a called business meeting on Sunday, 
November 8th at 6:00 pm to present the proposed budget and answer any  ques-
tions members may have.  
 

We will vote by BALLOT beginning Monday, November 9th 
through Thursday, November 12 and on Sunday, November 15th.  

 
Digital copies of the budget are available upon 

request by sending an email to: 
office@fbcnewboston.com. 

All Plans for in-person services and events are subject to change as we monitor the COVID19 Outbreaks. 



November FBC Birthdays 

If we missed your birthday on this list, please call the church office at 903-628-2531 and let us know. 

Collin Gholston - 11/02 
Helen Rolf - 11/02 

Jonathan Baggett - 11/03 
Pat Minter - 11/03 

John Pommer - 11/03 
Larry Russell - 11/03 
Amber Smith - 11/04 

Bailee Williamson - 11/04 
Welda Cox - 11/05 

Emily McAlexander - 11/05 
Stan Rucker - 11/05 
Judy Saegert - 11/05 

Matthew Capps - 11/06 
Kyle House - 11/06 

Hannah Sarria - 11/06 
Cheryl Lewis - 11/07 
Glenda May - 11/07 

Thomas Vacanti - 11/07 
Nicole Norman - 11/08 
Bill Stephens - 11/08 

Cashe Thetford - 11/10 
Johnny Youngblood - 11/10 

Keegan Cowan - 11/11 
Neil Koenig - 11/11 
Ava Rucker - 11/11 
Nelda Eaton - 11/12 

Lee William Farris - 11/12 
Patty Green - 11/12 

Kali Epperson Jones - 11/12 
Clarance Sampson - 11/12 

Michele Smith - 11/12 
Nanci Gortney - 11/13 

Stormy Gortney - 11/13 
Juliet Barnes - 11/14 
Cindy Harkins - 11/14 

Christie Raney - 11/14 
Joe Dastillon - 11/15 
Kim Espinoza - 11/15 
John Raney - 11/15 
Cody Rhea - 11/15 

Lindsay Skinner - 11/15 
Peggy Smith - 11/15 

Stephen Hosman - 11/16 
Myra Branson - 11/17 

Brandi Coleman - 11/17 
Linda Daniel - 11/17 
Callie Wright - 11/17 
Kathy Daniel - 11/19 

Rachel Wallen - 11/19 
Kenny Barfield - 11/20 
Kirk Gortney - 11/20 
Robert Smith - 11/20 

Lauren Wickware - 11/20 
Janice Knight - 11/21 
Sonya Laney - 11/21 
Mary Tegel - 11/21 

Jordyn Wilson - 11/21 
Robert Spears - 11/22 

Katelyn Thompson - 11/22 
Regina Williams - 11/22 
Reagan England - 11/23 
Nathaniel Capps - 11/24 
David H. Daniel - 11/24 

Kyle Longest - 11/25 
Jennifer Warren - 11/27 

Sarah Obenoskey - 11/28 
James Duffer - 11/29 

Madison Butler - 11/30 
Audrey Melton - 11/30  



 
 
 
 
 

 

Deacon’s Meeting 

November 15th @ 5:00 p.m. 
 

************************************* 
 

 

More News for You and Your Family  

The Church  
Office will be 

closed for  
Thanksgiving  

Thursday,  
November 26th. We will 
also be closed as usual 
on Friday, November 

27th. 
***************************** 

 
 
 
 
 

Due to COVID-19, we 
WILL NOT have our annual 

Thanksgiving meal. 
 
 

***************************** 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Daylight Saving Time 
ends at 2:00 am    

Sunday, November 1st. 
Remember to set your 
clocks back Saturday 
night, October 31st. 

 
BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
CONCONGRATULATIONS 

TO: 
 

Kaleigh & Jake Foster 
on the birth of their son 

 
Fischer Hodge Foster 

 
Born September 10, 2020 

He weighed 8 lbs. 
and measured 20 1/2 in. long 

 
Proud Sister: 

Karleigh 
 

Proud Aunt: 
Madison Butler 

 
Proud Grandparents: 

Kelly & Brad Butler 
Tommie & Gary Foster 

 
Proud Great-grandparents: 

Cindy & Hoyt Whittle 
Nadine Foster 

The Late Joyce & Bill Stephens 

 

 
 
 
 
Samaritan’s Purse has been  
bringing great joy and the Good 
News of Jesus Christ to millions of    
children across the globe. For 
many of these children, the gift-
filled shoebox is the first gift they 
have ever received. FBC New  
Boston has been a faithful      
supporter of this ministry. At this 
time, you can best help by       
donating postage money. This 
postage ($10.00)  includes –    
Actual shipping of each box. 
Trained volunteers to share 
the Word. The Greatest    
Journey literature written in 
the children’s native            
language. 
 
 
 

We are decorating a Shoebox 
Christmas Tree found in the foyer.  
For every donation an ornament 
will be added to the tree.            
Directions will be on the table by 
the tree. This activity began     
Sunday October 4th and will end 
Sunday, Nov. 15th. Donations can  
also be given through the church 
office or online at 
ww.fbcnewboston.com.   
 
 
Thank you in advance for your 
generosity! 
 
 

LET HIS WORD  
UNWRAP THE MAGIC 

OF CHRISTMAS. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Church Goal for State Missions is $5,000.   
We received donations  

through the month of October.   
 

Total given to date:  $5,015.00 

Praise God! We reached 

our Goal! 



Your Staff: 
 

Dr. Patrick Hunter, Senior Pastor 
(drpatrickhunter@fbcnewboston.com) 

Rick Rothwell, Associate Pastor (rick@fbcnewboston.com) 
Harold Smith, Minister of Music (harold@fbcnewboston.com) 

 
 

Kathie Roseberry - Admin. Secretary 
Paula Raney—Ministry Secretary  

Michele Smith  - Accompanist 
Julie Rothwell - Nursery Coordinator 
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

VITAL SIGNS 
 

Average for 4 Sundays in October 
WORSHIP ATTENDANCE 
FBC ............................................................... 99 
OTM ................................................................ 3 

 

 
 
 
 

The following “Thank You” notes have been        
received through the church office and are posted 
on the “Thank You” board located outside the         
Fellowship Hall. 
 

None Received 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Staff and entire church family extend their 
deepest Sympathy to the family and friends of: 
 
   The Family of Joyce Stephens 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

BUSINESS MEETING 
 

November 8th at 6:00 pm  
 
 

Please join us on  Sunday,  
November 8 at 6 p.m. as we 

present the proposed  
2021 budget. 

WE HAVE RETURNED TO 
ONE Worship Service! 

11:00 a.m. - Morning Worship   
 

We have a new “AT RISK” Seating Section 
for those at high risk and in need  

of additional social distancing seating. 
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